From: Patrick Keating

To: Doug Young
Date: January 15, 2016

Subject: Request for Info - File #0280-EX-ML-2015

Message:

Huntington Ingalls Industries, Inc. (HII) filed this application to request new test frequencies to replace
those currently authorized by experimental license WF2XJA. The location for testing and technical
operating specifications remain the same, only the frequencies are changed.

The experimental authority is required to program and test equipment for National Security Cutters being
constructed for the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, U.S. Coast Guard, pursuant to Government
contract No. HSCG23-13-C-ABD014. The frequencies are required by the contracting authority and
change with each new Hull. This request is to replace the frequencies used for NSC Hull 5, which has
been completed and delivered, with those required for Hull 6, which is now under construction.

A corrected Exhibit has been filed for the purpose of correcting the Government Contract number and to
include this explanation.



